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Public Defender Board approved
(KLZA)-- Nemaha County, Nebraska Commissioners met September 18th.

The Board appointed Doug Merz, Dylan Handley and Scott Kudrna to the Public
Defenders Board. They will review the application submitted for appointment of
the Nemaha County Public Defender.

A resolution adopting the Nemaha County Safety Handbook as reviewed and
recommended by the Nemaha County Safety Committee was approved.

Several change orders for the addition to the Nemaha County Sheriff's Office was
approved including nearly $11-thousand for the detention door brought about
from continued conversations with the State Fire Marshall and another for
$10,385 for additional concrete on the east side of the current driveway.
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